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Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
September 25, 1894 
 
Eugene Townsend Esq., 
Superintendent U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pa., 
 
Sir: 
 
 In reply to your letter requesting that you be authorized to exchange Columbian half-
dollars for gold coin in sums of $1,000., I will state that before giving you directions in this 
matter, it is deemed advisable that the Secretary of the Treasury should give official directions in 
regard to the distribution of the Columbian half-dollars in the Treasury at Washington and the 
Sub-Treasury at Chicago before any action is taken in regard to those you have on hand. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director of the Mint. 
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